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CPCC?closed from Thursday to Tuesday

	Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) will be closed from Thursday, May 26 to Monday, May 30 while some upgrades and painting

are completed.

CPCC will re-open with regular hours Tuesday, May 31. Note that Village Stops and CPCC events held at the Exchange will not be

affected by this closure.

For more info, visit www.cp-cc.org
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